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Call for Draft Proposals to the APN and NextGen Pre-Application writing 

workshop 

The Peace and Development Researchers Association, Kenya, (PADRA) in collaboration with 

the Social Science Research Council’s (SSRC’s) African Peacebuilding Network (APN) and 

Next Generation Social Sciences in Africa (Next Gen) program invites draft proposals from 

scholars and practitioners based in East Africa and the Horn of Africa for a two day virtual 

pre-application writing workshop (starting at 4pm EAT/ 9am EST – 8pm EAT/ 1pm EST 

each day)  targeted at potential applicants to the 2025 APN and Next Gen fellowship awards. 

The goal of the workshop is as follows: 

•  Provide information on the fellowship opportunities provided by the SSRC’s APN and 

Next Gen program and the fellowship awards application process.   

• Expose participants to the techniques for writing convincing and winning fellowship 

proposals.   

• Hold mentorship sessions to help participants refine and strengthen their draft 

proposals. 

Details about the Call for Proposals (CfPs) for the 2025 APN and Next Gen fellowship awards 

including eligibility criteria can be found at https://www.ssrc.org/programs/african-

peacebuilding-network/current-opportunities/ 

Applicants to the Pre-Application workshop should submit short research draft proposals of 2 

pages maximum outlining their research project title, objectives, methods, significance and the 

Fellowship award they are applying for using the following link: https://padra-

kenya.com/call-for-submissions/ 

The deadline for submission is 12th November 2024. Authors of accepted applications will be 

notified by 19th November, 2024. 

Workshop dates: 26th- 27th November 2024 (From 4pm EAT – 8pm EAT) 

If you have any questions on eligibility criteria, please contact 

(apn@ssrc.org and nextgenafrica@ssrc.org) directly and the program staff will be happy to 

help.  

For any other questions about the workshop contact: padrakenya2024@gmail.com and cc: 

Jacinta.mwende@uonbi.ac.ke 

NB: While selection to participate in the pre-application workshop will provide you with 

valuable insights, it does not guarantee final selection for the 2025 APN or NextGen award. 
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